From: Paula Edwarcs|Su -
Sent: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 2:0/:48 PM
To: PUC Consumer Info

Subject: Keystone Pipleine.
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Please don't not re-certify the permit for the Keystone Pipeline. It will damage our land with little if any
benefit to us. We have to begin to use solar and wind energy exclusively and ease out of oil.

Thank you

Paula Edwards





